
Birthday? Bar or Bat Mitzvah? Anniversary? New Baby? Yahrzeit? 

Mark this special occasion by making a contribution to JASON'S 

BOOKS!! 

Created in 2011 by a group of Hebrew Academy parents to honor the 

memory of Jason Folk, obm, and his love of reading. JASON'S BOOKS are 
new books for classroom libraries donated by parents and grandparents to 

honor their children.  

Each of JASON'S BOOKS has a beautiful bookplate to mark the occasion, 

including the recipient and the donor’s name and date. Books are chosen by 

teachers to complement curriculum and interests.  

The contribution for JASON'S BOOKS is $18. Please complete the form below 

and make checks payable to RASG Hebrew Academy. 

We hope that we can count on you! Purchasing a book helps honor Jason and 

his love of reading and helps expand our classroom libraries with wonderful 

new books. 

Thank you in advance for your participation. 

Suzanne Gindi and Diana Kurtzer
Jason’s Books Coordinators

(305) 532-6421 ext. 218 or 119

Child’s Name______________________ Grade _______________ 
Birthday/Bar Mitzvah/Anniversary/Birth _____________________ 
Donated by ______________________ 
In Honor of_______________________ 

Please return with $18 cash or check payable to Hebrew Academy.

Hebrew Academy (RASG)
2400 Pine Tree Drive Miami 
Beach, FL 33140 Attention: 
Jason’s Books 




